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A WORD OR TWO FROM LU
Greetings to All ,  
The Auxiliary had its first board meeting January 18 and, as a newcom-
er, I was thinking - another year, another opportunity to grow and learn , 
another place to be in service and another time to plan - and I don’t know 
what and where to go! Fortunately, these board members had not been idle 
during the summer months and all is well .
Karen Brown has acquired an array of programs that you will not want to 
miss. A flyer announcing the February program is elsewhere in this news-
letter.
Brianna Brown has set the dates for the Spring and Fall Fundraisers so 
mark your calendars NOW.
	 ♥March 29 with Rose-Mary Rumbley at University Park UMC.
  	 ♥October 28 with Randy Brooks in The Point at C. C. Young
Service Opportunities:

♥Bazaar items.  Help is needed for items for our fundraisers. Bring 
your donations to any of the General Meetings for pricing and they will 
be stored at C. C. Young.  Several have told me they have begun to do 
some Spring housecleaning, so now is a good time to bring those gently 
used or new items for which you have no more use .  Brianna has a list 
of good suggestions in the packet the UMW presidents will receive short-
ly.

♥Welcome Bags – Rozina Vlasimsky has requested the need for lit-
tle Kleenex packs, small hairbrushes, hand mirrors, toothbrushes, and 
toothpaste .  These items may be brought to C. C. Young at any time.

♥Sleeping mats for the homeless – Do you crochet?  Brianna Brown 
has organized a group of women at her church and at C. C. Young to 
crochet sleeping mats for the homeless out of plastic bags (grocery, etc.). 
This is a fun project once you get started.  Non-crochet-ers can cut the 
bags for crocheting.

It promises to be a very exciting year with many opportunities and bless-
ings.  I look forward to working with you in this special ministry.  If you 
have questions for which I might have an answer, do not hesitate to con-
tact me.
			   Grace and Peace,

			   Lu Hester
			   C. C. Young Auxiliary President



View from the Top
By Russell Crews

President and CEO, C. C. Young

February 2017

C. C. Young’s culture and value words are faith, 
excellence, enrichment, kindness, and respect.   I remind 
myself of those words regularly with hopes of honoring the 
mission and ministry of Reverend Christopher Conley Young, 
our namesake.  I often wonder what he would think if he saw 
our campus today and knew our plans for the future.  Would 
his dreams have been big enough to imagine today’s level of 
service – with service provided to so many, both on and off 
campus?

 Each day we see more change.  Near the end of February, the front 
entrance will be moved south and the construction area in front and beside 
The Blanton will be formally designated.  We are adjusting to new parking 
spaces and a new rhythm on campus.  Preparations are underway to market 
this new space and we are starting to think about operations once the 
building opens:  what will need to change, who will be affected, how will we 
need to adjust?  With only 18 months of construction ahead of opening, we 
need answers to those questions now so we will be prepared.  

 It is an honor and a privilege for our team to represent Reverend Young 
and our organization at this juncture in our history.  More than that, though, 
it is a huge responsibility.  And we gratefully embrace it!

 

Rev. C. C. Young
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STANDING COMMITTEES

SPECIAL COMMITTEES

Please Join Us 
for the

Spring Fundraiser!
Wednesday, March 29, 2017 

10 a.m. ~ Bazaar* 
		  10:45 ~ Program 		

Rose-Mary Rumbley, 
“Drama, You Can’t Live Without It” 

University Park UMC 
Fellowship Hall

Refreshments provided by 
FUMC Dallas UMW

*Bring your Bazaar item donations 
to any of the General Meetings. 

They will be priced and be stored at
C. C. Young.


